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The Property Assessment Appeal Board is pleased to announce that it has expanded
the “Do I have a strong case” solution explorer platform to commercial property
appeals. The “Do I have a strong case” platform is an interactive guide to help
property owners learn about property assessment issues and prepare better
evidence. The platform was initially developed for residential property owners and
has recently been adapted to provide information for commercial property appeals.

“The Board is pleased to offer this informative and interactive guide for commercial
property owners”, says Simmi K. Sandhu, Board Chair. “This is another step forward in
the Board’s efforts to improve access to justice and to information on property
assessments for self-represented parties.”

The Property Assessment Appeal Board is the second level of appeal for property
assessments in the Province of BC and is committed to the fair and efficient
resolution of property assessment appeals.

For more information please visit the Board’s website www.assessmentappeal.bc.ca
or call 1-888-775-1740.

http://www.assessmentappeal.bc.ca/services/do-I-have-a-strong-case/
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